
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Welcome Pre-Reception! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Reception have had a wonderful start to the year and are beginning to familiarise 

themselves with their new routines and the environment. Each week in Pre-Reception we 

introduce a new ‘wow word’ to the children. This week our wow word was ‘kind’. The children 

have discussed how we can be kind to one another, such as sharing and taking it in turns. Next 

week our wow word will be ‘emotions’. 

We also welcome Mrs Wellings, our Pre-Reception teacher, who will be working alongside 

group leaders (Miss Logan and Miss Bull) in the classroom. Mrs Wellings is enjoying getting to 

know the children and is looking forward to getting to know parents / carers. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The Pre-Reception team 


